
November 13, 2007     

MEMORANDUM   

To:  Members of Executive Committee  

From:  Mayor David Miller   

  

I attach a motion and a letter from Councillor 
Saundercook.  As you can see, the letter relates to two 
initiatives the Councillor sought to bring before Council 
requesting staff to consider the issues.   

As members know, Council has determined to review 
road pricing in a regional context as set out in the Climate 
Change and Clean Air Action Plan. Accordingly, request two 
would be out of order.    

I am prepared to support request one in terms of staff reviewing 
the issue and determining if measures are appropriate and legal 
pursuant to the City of Toronto Act and would recommend that 
the Committee endorse the Councillor's request.       

Mayor David Miller  



        

October 23, 2007   

Dear Mayor Miller,   

Further to our discussion in the council chamber 
yesterday, please find attached two motions related to potential 
tax revenue.  Yesterday you seemed to express interest in both 
these ideas, and were supportive of receiving the reports and 
were even prepared to support that request at Council, but 
unfortunately, they were ruled out of order.    

I look forward to the debate at Executive Committee to 
discuss these two ideas and any other potential sources of 
revenue to help deal with future financial shortfall the City will 
be facing.  

Sincerely,        

Councillor, Ward 13 
City of Toronto   



      


